
 

 

Private Hospital Directed Payment (PHDP) 
Information Exchange Forum 

 

The purpose of this meeting is to provide hospitals detailed information about the types of 

errors that have been identified by L.A. Care Health Plan’s encounter experts and what the 

hospitals need to do to correct them.  The subject matter experts have specifically chosen 

to discuss the errors with the highest incidence of occurrence; if remediated, these 

corrections should address the bulk of the problems requiring attention.  

 

Since many hospitals have already initiated their encounter analysis and remediation 

efforts, we ask that hospitals send us specific PHDP related questions which pertain to the 

issues you’ve experienced thus far. Please submit your PHDP related questions to: 

PNMProjects@lacare.org prior to the meeting. Be sure to include detailed information 

about the problems you’re experiencing, along with any screenshots or examples that may 

be helpful. Questions will be accepted until Tuesday, September 25, 2018. 

Save the Date! 
 

Register Today 

Wednesday, September 26, 2018 
9:00 a.m. to 10:00 a.m.

Click here to Register 
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